
Sand Lake Community Council Agenda 

              August 8th Monday @ 7:00pm 

              Spuhler Hall –Calvary Church  80th and Jewel Lake Rd 

               mail@sandlakecc.org 

               cell 223-0684 

               web page under construction  www.sandlakecc.org   

 

                                         Agenda 

  

7 pm   Introduction 

          Approval of minutes, approval of past minutes 

          Treasurers report 

  

7:15 pm  Legislators update 

  

7:30 pm  Assembly update 

  

7:45 pm  Cindi Stanton our neighborhood policewoman reporting! 

  

7:55 pm  Nona Wilson – airport update 

  

8:05 pm  Tim Spernak, Mr. Hagen  presenting again the building plans for the corner of Raspberry and 

Northwood. They are asking for the special limitations to be removed.  This has not been confirmed .. 

  

8:30 pm  Committee Updates: SAAC 

                                                Strawberry Road 

                                                Welcome sign 

9:00 pm  OPEN 

  

The executive board and some neighbors met last Tuesday night to discuss the plans for the land behind 

bowling alley.  A very productive meeting. 

The plans are asking for the special limitations to be removed and a business/townhome design is being 

presented.  A multi-use concept. 

This goes before planning board Tuesday night August 2 at 6pm.  For more information please call Mr. 

Prichet at 277-7090 or e mail him at Harvey@dean-architects.com 

  

The Mary Magdalene ministry has a new good newsletter out: for more information please call 277-

6642 or e-mail   mmha@gci.net 

  

A reminder that SAAC is having their Tea party and Garden Tour fundraiser on August 7th.  A $10.00 

donation please.  An e-mail is being sent out also. Time:1-5pm 

There is also a childrens craft party, same time as tea time.  Please no dogs and park off the street.  6233 

West Dimond.  



  

The community of Sand Lake has been pursuing fund raisers for Chuck Nagel- Dimond High School band 

teacher.  If you would like to donate please send donations to Dency Dokoozian-1700 Shore Drive 

99515. 

There is a bank account open for Mr. Nagel and Dency will receive your donations.  Thank you for the 

wonderful response we have had and hope to continue to have.  Mr. Nagel, as many as you know, is 

battling a health journey. 

  

As a community we have been struck by the deaths of the Scout leaders at the Scouting Jamboree.  To 

all of the family members….please accept the prayers and concerns from the Sand Lake Community.  

Many of us knew personally these men.  Mr. Michael Shibe lived here in Sand Lake.  We all recognize the 

huge loss to our community.  May we all lift these families up in prayer.  

  

SAND LAKE IS A VERY CARING AND ACTIVE COMMUNITY. 

THANK YOU TO ALL OF YOU WHOM HAVE TAKEN TO TASK THE MANY DIFFERENT WAYS YOU HAVE 

REACHED OUT TO HELP EACH OTHER!  YOU ARE AN AWESOME COMMUNITY.  ONE IN WHICH I AM 

PROUD TO LIVE AND REPRESENT AT A GRASSROOT  LEVEL! 

 


